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February 20, 2015

Dear Mikhail,

большое спасибо! 
On behalf of Ithan Elementary School and the Parent Teacher Organization’s Multicultural Committee, we would like to thank you and your dancers for today’s performance.

We appreciate your willingness to work with us to reschedule the assembly after the unfortunate cancellation of the initial date due to snow.  Your professionalism and responsiveness made it easy to work with you, and you did a great job in putting together a high quality program that was engaging, interactive, funny, and entertaining for the students and teachers alike.  The laughter, squeals, and smiles on the faces of the children were a testament to your successful performance.

Also, your incorporation of teaching our students about Russian language, letters, instruments, and regions, made the program not only entertaining but also educational - a perfect compliment to our International Week which featured Russia this year.

We would highly recommend your group to anyone, and thank you again for coming to Ithan Elementary.

Sincerely,

Esther Choi 

Ithan Elementary PTO Multicutlural Committee
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